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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

OF PEACH SPRINGS

CLUB CLOSURE

WITH SUMMER QUICKLY APPROACHING,
PLEASE BE ADVISED WE WILL BE CLOSED THE
FOLLOWING DAYS:

TUESDAY, MAY 23 AND WENDESDAY, MAY 24
FOR ALL STAFF TRAINING

THURSDAY, MAY 25 AND FRIDAY, MAY 26
CLUB CLEANING AND SUMMER PREPARATION

MONDAY, MAY 29 FOR MEMORIAL DAY

QUESTIONS PLEASE EMAIL:
PEACHSPRINGS@BGCS.ORG
AMELIA.SULLIVAN®RBGCS.ORG




